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We are very pleased and excited to be opening the doors to Homework Club for the fifth
year!

For those who do not knaw, Homework Club is offered after school from 2:30-4:00,
Monday through Thursday and it is a place where students K-8 can come and receive
SUppor'r with their homework in the following ways:

Help with time management

Turning homewaork into a positive experience

- Improve study habits and work ethic

- Improve organizationat skills

= Work on Daily homework assignments

The cost to send one child to Homework Club for the four day week will be $80 or $20
daily. If you are sending two children to homework club the second child is 50% off (340
weekly or $10 a day) If you have a third child in Homework Club please reach out to Miss
o O'Reilly and we can adjust your payment accordingly.

A bill will be sent home on Thursday or Friday of each week for the following week.
Payment is appreciated on Monday. If your child is attending Homework Club only
certain days that week, please indicate which days on a note accompanying payment.
Please note that Homework Club and the After-Care program are separate and not

related. If your child is attending After-Care after Homework Club, please make sure to
let the office know.

Homework Club will begin on September 17, 2018.
The Club will be closed on half days as well as the day preceding a holiday vacation.

If you would like your child to join us in Homework Help club please send back the
enrollment form.

If you have any questions please contact Miss O'Reilly at eoreilly5601@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to a great year in Homework Club!
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